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Transport Access Program  
Towradgi Station Upgrade  
Community notification February to March 2023 
Transport for NSW is improving accessibility at Towradgi Station. This upgrade is being delivered 
as part of the Transport Access Program, an initiative to provide a better experience for public 
transport customers by delivering modern, safe, and accessible infrastructure. 

 

 
Lighting has been completed on the footbridge and station buildings.  

Completed work 
In January, soft landscaping and custom-designed paving continued in the park on Weber 
Crescent, and the new solar lighting was completed. The footbridge screens were installed, work 
in the station office and painting was also completed.  

Due to wet weather, resurfacing on Platform 2 was rescheduled to the next Sydney Trains 
trackwork period in April, when no trains are running, and the station will be closed.  

Upcoming work 
The custom paving will be finalised in February and planting in the grassed areas will be 
completed. Plants and turf will continue to be maintained during and after construction.  
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Working hours  
We will be working standard construction hours from 7am to 6pm Monday to Friday and 8am to 
1pm Saturday.  

All work is dependent on weather and site conditions and is subject to change.  

 

Contact 
If you have any questions or would like more 
information, please contact our project team: 
Project information line: 1800 684 490 
Email: projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 
Visit: transport.nsw.gov.au/towradgi 
24/7 construction response line: 1800 775 465 

 

Translating and Interpreting Service 

If you need help understanding this 
information, please contact the Translating 
and Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask 
them to call us on 1800 684 490. 
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